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EIT Programme 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee will be providing independent challenge to the following three 
“gateway” reviews as part of the EIT programme: 
 

• Adult Operations 

• Highways, Lighting and Network Management 

• Property and Facilities Management 
 
The Committee have undertaken challenge of baseline information in respect of each 
of the reviews and will now be receiving information in relation to options appraisal 
for each of the three reviews. 
 
The Committee met on 18 November to examine the various options in the respect of 
the Property and Facilities Management review. The recommended options will be 
presented to Cabinet on 17 December. 
 
The Committee will be visiting sites relating to the Adult Operations review on 6 
January 2010. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
During the year, the Committee have received quarterly monitoring updates in 
respect of the previous reviews of Festivals and River Based Leisure.  No updates 
are due in the near future.  
 
 


